CAR RENTAL UPDATE

RENTAL CAR CONTRACTS

Avis and Enterprise car contracts (expiration date — September 30, 2009) have been extended for a five-
month term to expire on February 28, 2010.

Terms and conditions remain unchanged for both vendors, while rate increases for Enterprise’s Texas
locations are effective on October 1, 2009.

For detailed information, please go to Links on the Travel website.

Reminder — Enterprise will continue to offer the one-way rental program for state contract rentals only.
When calling to reserve a one-way rental, please make sure to (1) contact the rental location directly —

not the 800 reservation number and (2) make it clear this is a state contract rental and provide our rate
identifier number TX739.

New — Avis has implemented a smoke-free policy effective October 1, 2009. Avis has created new
inspection process and cleaning fee (up to $250 if the vehicle is returned and it smells of smoke). This fee
is non-reimbursable and is the responsibility of the renter. Upon securing your rental, should you notice
an odor, please inform Avis immediately to obtain another vehicle and to ensure you are not charged
the cleaning fee.




